
 

 

 

G:142:08:2018 

August 3, 2018  

 

Shri Upendra Gupta, 

Commissioner (Goods and Service Tax), 

Central Board of Excise and Customs, 

Department of Revenue, Ministry of Finance, 

Government of India 

North Block, New Delhi 110001 

 

Sub: Suggestions on Simplifying GST for SME/MSME Sector-reg. 

 

Dear Sir, 

 

Greetings from the Institute of Cost Accountants of India!!! 

 

This is with reference to the GST Council meeting scheduled to be held on 4th August, 

2018 to discuss the significant issues related to the Micro, Small and Medium 

Enterprises (MSME), the Institute is hereby submitting its suggestions on Simplifying GST 

for SME/MSME Sector for your kind consideration. 

 

Thanking You 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 
CMA Amit A. Apte 

 

 

Enclosed: Suggestions on Simplifying GST for SME/MSME Sector 

 

Copy to: 

1. Shri Piyush Goyal, Hon’ble Union Minister of Railways, Coal, Finance and 

Corporate Affairs 

2. Shri P. P. Chaudhary, Hon’ble Minister of State for Law & Justice and Corporate 

Affairs; 

3. Shri Shiv Pratap Shukla, Hon’ble Minister of State for Finance; 

4. Chairman, Central Board of Indirect Taxes and Customs. 

 


